
 

  

Bakersfield College Budget Committee  
April 4, 2018 
  
The Bakersfield College Budget Committee, in support of the District Budget 
Committee’s recommendation, has passed the following resolution: 

  
The Bakersfield College Budget Committee fully endorses the KCCD 
Budget Committee, Subcommittee #2 recommendation to amend KCCD 
Board Policy 3A1A6 requiring District-wide unrestricted general fund 
reserves shall be no less than fifteen percent (15%) and shall not exceed 
eighteen percent (18%) of the total unrestricted district-wide 
expenditures.. 
  
Further, with the established district wide unrestricted reserve cap of 
18%, the Bakersfield College Budget Committee fully endorses the 
Chancellor’s request to amend KCCD Board Policy 3A1A6 requiring 
KCCD Colleges to maintain a minimum unrestricted general fund 
reserve of five percent (5%) of the total unrestricted college 
expenditures. 

 


